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PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All City of Sulphur offices will be closed Monday, September 6th in observance of Labor 

Day. The Personal Property Debris Removal Office will remain open. 

 

Per Waste Management, there will be no interruptions to the garbage collection schedule.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


